

"Cultivate a community of care by offering support and instilling hope to our neighbors facing adversity."

Board of Directors

Michelle Jones, Chairman
Karen Wissman, 1st Vice Chair
Ramanda Hicks, 2nd Vice Chair
Hon. Jim Crain, Treasurer
Elonia Norwood, Secretary
Kim Randolph
Kristen Goodson
Joanie Hoffman
Valerie Johnson
Stacey Brown
Karen Wissman
Thomas J. Rousey
Lenny LaGuardia

Honorary Board Member

Linda Wilson Vonda Crain (in memory) Ann Heinzler (in memory)

Ex-Officio Members

Mayor Leonard Jones
City of Grandview
Dr. Kenny Rodrequez
Grandview CSD#4
Kim Curtis
Chamber of Commerce

Executive Director

John Maloney

www.gapcares.org Fed Tax Id: 43-1607813 August 16th, 2021

Internal Revenue Service 333 Pershing Road Kansas City, MO 64108

Dear Professional Manager Association & Internal Revenue Service employees,

As students head back to school for the 2021-2022 school year, they need the tools and nutrition to tackle the New Year. Thanks to you and your continued support and the HUNDREDS of pounds of non-perishable food items, these students will be able to come prepared and ready to learn and succeed.

A simple THANK YOU does not truly describe our appreciation for your support. What we do makes an impact for our clients, and for our community. We could not offer all these life changing services without the amazing support that we receive from dedicated supporters like you. Your donation has gone directly to local families in need and touched the lives of hundreds of individuals through our Food Pantry.

During these uncertain times, we are so grateful that you chose to support our mission. Thank you again.

Sincerely,

John Maloney Executive Director gapexecdir@gmail.com 816-256-8522 direct